
WEED SPRAYING 
 
Usually done once a year in the spring to control noxious weeds and to 
prevent encroachment on the roadways and common areas ~ will be 
completed soon. 
"If landowners did not respond to the March 25 2025, mailing containing 
weed spraying declination instructions, the RMLA is NOT LIABLE for 
neglect on the part of landowners who have not properly notified the 
Association to mark their property accordingly and it will be sprayed / 
treated.” 


